

7 December 2018

Tom Evans and Carlos Peralta Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 255 Main Street, 4th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Tom and Carlos,

Thank you so much for your second and final \$8,143 Forward Fund grant disbursement for the canoe and kayak launch at Magazine Beach.

Come spring, DCR will put in a few more plants and host an official ribbon cutting for the launch. I'll let you know when.

This launch and its accompanying outlook will help us to achieve our goal—to increase community engagement with the Charles River.

We appreciate your support. We appreciate your patience. Please stay engaged with us at Magazine Beach—we need you there! The park has such potential!

Sincerely,

Cathie Zusy President

Magazine Beach Partners, Inc is a 501c3. Our EIN# is: 82-2453586.

202 Hamilton Street, Cambridge, MA 02139 (617) 868-0489

**Directors:** Cathie Zusy, President, Ken Carson, Clerk, Marge Amster, Treasurer, Brian Conway, Olivia Fiske, Richard Garver, Decia Goodwin, Peter Klinefelter & Heather Safforian